
 
 
Officers  
 
John Doiron, PER 
Exalted Ruler 
 
Dale Schultz 
Leading Knight 
 
Vacant 
Loyal Knight 
 
Doug Houghton 
Lecturing Knight 
 
Charlotte Zeigler 
Secretary 
 
Gary Dubinsky 
Treasurer 
 
William Evans, PER 
Tiler 
 
Wendy Schultz 
Chaplain 
 
Daniel Rundle, PER 
Inner Guard 
 
Vacant 
Esquire 

 
Trustees 
 
1 Yr   - Vacant 
 
Ed Kurish, PER 
 
Jody Lynn Henry, 
PER 
 
Doris Doiron 
 
5 Yr  — Vacant 
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 Benevolent Protective Order of Elks 

Boonville Lodge # 2158 
September 2022 
elks2158@gmail.com 

Lodge Phone #: 942-2158 

Lodge Calendar of Events 

 

Sept 4 - Soccer Shoot 10 AM 

Sept 12 - DD Visit 

     Dinner 6:00 

     Lodge meeting follows  

Sept 22-25 Fall Conference 

Sept 26 - Lodge Meeting 7 PM 

 

 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 

We are now going full speed into the “fall” 
season. The District Deputy Clinic was held at 
Lowville Lodge today. Our schedule gets a bit hectic 
for the officers soon. Our DD Visit is scheduled for 
September 12th. We plan on doing an Initiation during 
our visit. Dinner that evening will be at 6PM with the 
meeting beginning at 7PM.  

 
We had great participation in the July Elks Ride 

for ENF. Members of the lodge who participated raised 
over $1500.00 for the Elks National Foundation. This 
will help substantially in reaching our “per capita” 
goal of $4.80 per member. A huge THANK YOU to all who 
donated! 

 
The annual Clambake was a success. While not all 

tickets were sold, there was plenty of food and clams 
for all who attended. 

 
Sept 5th is Labor Day and the Lodge will return to 

our “normal hours of 2PM to closing Monday thru Friday 
with weekends 12 Noon to closing. Please remember that 
on Federal Holidays the Lodge will open at Noon. 
Schools will also be back in session, so drive 
carefully and watch out for the kids. 

 
We still need an Esquire, Loyal Knight and two 

trustees to fill our officer chairs. If interested or 
you would like additional information, please contact 
me at 315-525-4553. 

 
John Doiron 
Exalted Ruler 

 
 

Boonville Elks Lodge 
#2158 

Soccer Shoot 
 

Sunday September 4 
10 AM to noon 

 
Open to all children 14 

years and under.  
 

 Open to all 
 

Volunteers are needed 

Newsletter information as 
of August 19th. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DISTRICT ENF 
MOTORCYCLE RIDE 

 
The Elks National Foundation 
motorcycle ride was a great 
success. Boonville lodge raised 
over $1500 for ENF and brought 
home the trophy! Congratulations 
to all those who participated and 
supported this worthy cause. 

 
 
       
 

Thank you for welcoming Boonville Lodge #2158 into the North 
Central Distrist. 
 
Let us know if the following info is missing or incorrect: 
 
Email on file:  
 
Phone #s: Cell:               Home:              

 
North Central District 

Boonville Elks is now a 
member of the North Central 
District and join our fellow 
lodges: Malone, Saranac Lake, 
Lowville, Massena, Carthage, 
Gouverneur, Potsdam, 
Watertown and Ogdensburg. 
Stop in and support when you 
are traveling North. 

 

      Boonville Lodge #2158 
    

DD Visitation 
 

Please join Officers and 
fellow members to welcome 
District Deputy Grand 

Exalted Ruler Jill Bruce-
Wiley on Monday Sept 12. 

Dinner at 6:00 followed by 
the lodge meeting. 

 
Bicycle Give-a-way 

 
We had hundreds of entries at 
the fair for the free bicycles 
and helmets. Congratulations: 
 
Jeylani Mam, Rome 
John Anokye, New Brit CT 
Valamya Wall, Remsen 
Evan McCarthy, Holland Patent  
 
Enjoy your bicycle, wear your 
helmet and be safe. 
 
Thanks to the Boonville 
Chamber of Commerce allowing 
us to share their booth. 

 
Notice 

· Sept & Oct, we are 
collecting non-perishable 
food for Matthew’s Place. 

· Lodge opens at 2 Mon—Fri 
starting 9/6. Noon Saturday 
& Sunday. 

 
Elk’s National Foundation Grants 

 
Boonville Elks Lodge has received $9500 this year in ENF grants to 
support our schools and community. You should feel good that your 
membership has allowed us to provide: 
 
$2000 donation to Matthew’s Place food pantry 
$1000 donation to Feed our Vets food pantry 
$500  donation to Foothills Rural Community food pantry 
$1000 donation to support the House of Good Shepard Tilton School Snack 
 Sack program 
$3500 to provide bicycle helmets to all kindergarten students in 
 Adirondack, West Leyden, Remsen and Town of Webb schools. 
$500 for 4 bicycles and helmets given away at the Boonville / Oneida 
 County fair to get the word out about the Elks and Bicycle safety. 
$1000 for Scholastic agendas for Remsen Central School elementary and 
 middle school students. 
 
We could not make a difference in our community without your continued 
membership and support.  Thank you. 

 
Thank You! 

 
To all who volunteered before, 
during and after our clambake, 
prepared the delicious food and 
donated silent auction baskets. 
Your hard work and support 
contributed to yet another 
successful clambake. 


